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H P / S E C / 29 t h June, 2020 

1. B S E Ltd. 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
1 s t Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Rotunda Building, P. J . Towers, 
Dalai Street, Fort, 
Mumbai - 4 0 0 001 

B S E Scrip Code: 504741 

Dear Sirs, 

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5 t h floor, 
Plot No. C /1 , G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

Symbol - INDIANHUME; Series EQ 

Sub : Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations 2015 

1) Pursuant to the regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our earlier 
disclosures dated 26 t h March, 2020, 2 n d May, 2020 and 25 t h May, 2020, and S E B I Circular 
No. SEBI /HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/84 dated 20 t h May, 2020, we wish to inform you that: 

In view of the nationwide lockdown announced by the Government of India to control the 
spread of COVID-19, the Company's business operations were temporarily disrupted. The 
Company has resumed operations in a phased manner in line with the Government 
directives. The Company has assessed the Impact of COVID-19 on its financial statements 
based on the available information upto the date of approval of the financial statements as 
of 3 1 s t March, 2020 and the Company expects to recover the carrying amounts of its 
investments, trade receivables, project work in-progress and inventories. Given the 
uncertainties associated with its nature and duration, the actuals may differ from the 
estimates considered in the financial results for the year ended 3 1 s t March, 2020. The 
future impact on the business operations is difficult to a s s e s s at this point, as the 
situation is unravelling at a fast pace. 

2) Further, the Board of Directors of the Company at its meeting held on 29 t h June, 2020, has 
approved permanent closure of the Company's Yelhanka factory at Bengaluru, Karnataka, 
subject to obtaining necessary approvals, sanctions, permissions and NOCs from the 
concerned authorities and the State Government. 

Please take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 


